SEP 30 1982

Docket No(s) 70-398

SN -38 2
30-39‘8 CF-eco5¢b 04

U. S. Department of Commerce
National Bureau of Standards
ATTN: Mr. L. E. Pevey
Chief, Occupational Health and Safety
Division
Building 301, Room - B-126
Washington, DC 20234

Gentlemen:
Subject: Combined Inspettion Nos. 70-398/82-03 & 30-3918/82-03

This refers to your letter dated Sepéember 17, 1982, in response to our letter
dated September 8, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By: 777&4/‘/(‘0«/

Thomas T. Martir, Director
Division of Engineering and
Technical Programs

cc:
T. G. Hobbs, Chief, Health Physics

L. A. Slaback,Jr., Supervisor, Health Physicist

J. M. Arras, Supervisor, Health Physicist -
Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPLR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

State of Maryland (2)

bcce:

Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Chief, Operational Support Section
Chief, Reactor Project Section 2B
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